







14th January 2021
Year 11 Exams Update 
Dear Parent/Carer

I wrote to you all last week explaining our current position on the Year 11 Examination and Assessment process. I also said that when more information becomes available we will communicate this with you.

As I’m sure you are aware there is continued speculation across various media platforms as to what information may be used for the Teacher assessments. I have attached two letters which is the latest correspondence between Gavin Williamson, in which he sets out his ideas as to what could happen, and Ofqual’s response.

On having read both letters there is little clarity to be gained at this time, other than an idea as to the factors which are being considered as part of the consultation process.

I will continue to keep you all as informed as possible throughout.

Yours sincerely


Mrs H Pardoe 
Associate Assistant Headteacher- Head of Year 11
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